
 

HAVE FUN. 

PLAY CRICKET. 
Female cricket on the Peninsula!

Games are played on Tuesdays 5pm-7pm 
BPCC contact: Leisl Jackson 
girlscricket@braves.com.au

•It is with much excitement that we announce the inaugural Mornington Peninsula Cricket Association Girls’    
Cricket Competition for the 2016/17 season. 
•With a starting line up of 17 clubs, the 2016/17 season will be one of excitement, newness and ‘history’ for the 
MPCA! 
•Baden Powell Cricket Club will be one of those clubs! 
•The leagues Girls Cricket Working Party has been working hard behind the scenes to make this season possible 
and we are finally ready to launch the competition! A special thanks to anyone who has worked hard to turn this 
idea into a reality- we recognise that many conversations and ardent advocating has to happen for things to 
become reality! :) 

•The Girls Cricket Committee has created a presentation outlining their thinking: 

A summary of the attached presentation is below for clubs to start sharing with their local communities: 
 • Mornington Peninsula Cricket Association Girls Cricket Competition (MPCAGCC) 
 • Tuesday Afternoons 5-7pm 
 • 8 players per side 
 • Home and Away games (Fixture TBC) 
 • Age Groups- 10-13 years and 14-18 years OR a two tier ability-based system OR a two tier ability-based 

system in BOTH age groups-depending on numbers. This decision will be made once we have a clear 
indication of numbers from all participating clubs! 

 • Competition Dates: Pre Xmas dates – Oct 25, Nov 8, 15, 22, 29 Dec 6, 13 Post Xmas dates – Feb 7, 14, 
21, 28 

 • No registration fees for Girls playing this format at BPCC in season 2016/17 
 • There will be NO MPCA registration fee for a girls team in the first year a club enters a girls team 
 • Clubs need to provide a playing shirt and club cap for each registered girl 

PLEASE NOTE: The age groups, rules and game format are all very flexible for the first season. We will provide 
more information to clubs as the season gets closer. We want ALL girls to have the opportunity to play so, if you 
have any questions, please contact Kim Jackson and a solution can be discussed. 

All the very best and we look forward to sharing more information in the coming weeks! 

Go Girls! :)
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